
 
 

 
 
 

Stoney Trail / Macleod Trail Interchange Improvements 
 

Summer 2013 

Project Update 
Start Date:  Summer 2013 (Construction) 
 

Contractor:  Standard General 

Proposed Completion: Fall 2013 
 

  

Percent Complete:  0% 

Completed Activities 

Aecom has undertaken engineering to develop and design capacity improvements to the existing interchange.  
These Capacity Improvements include expanding the interchange to two lanes in each direction on Stoney Trail, 
adding signals to the intersection for northbound Macleod Trail to westbound Stoney Trail traffic and creating dual 
left turn lanes for southbound Macleod Trail to eastbound Stoney Trail traffic. 

The construction contract has been award to Standard General Inc. for the Capacity Improvements to the 
interchange. 

Project Status for Summer 2013 

Standard General are arranging specialized sub contracts, preparing their traffic accommodation strategies and 
developing their environmental construction operation plans.  Survey staking and construction notification 
signage including speed reductions should begin around the end of July.   

Coordination with The City of Calgary is ongoing. Utility companies are designing adjustments to their 
infrastructure to accommodate the proposed changes to the interchange. 

Next Steps 

Removal of grass/ loam and placement of soil to widen Stoney Trail will start by early August. Removal of the 
existing concrete median barrier will also occur early in the construction improvements. 
 
Construction Information 

During construction of the Capacity Improvements traffic disruption and minor delays can be expected. Traffic 
patterns will periodically change as construction progresses, however all movements and directions are planned 
to be maintained.  

Stoney Trail will be a busy construction zone through summer and fall 2013.  Please observe all signage, flag 
persons, traffic control devices and stay within marked lanes as construction activities present significant hazards 
to the public. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


